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Happy New Year Harrison! A BIG THANK YOU to all who took the 

time to decorate their homes and businesses. I hope you had time to 

enjoy all the lights. 

The first meeting of the New Year takes place on January 11, 2024 

at the Harrison Senior Center. Newly elected and reelected council 

members John Gray, Charlie Shutt, and Will Butler will take their 

oath of office at that time.  

For the latest information and meeting dates, check our Harrison 

City Hall bulletin board and our website at Cityofharrisonid.com  

Mayor Wanda Irish 

FRIENDLY REMINDERS… 
 

• City Hall will be closed January 1 and January 15, 2024 in     

Observance of New Year’s Day and Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 

• Please remember to get the proper permits in order to avoid high-

er fees and to save time. Work started without the proper permit 

can mean double the fees.  Fees and inspections depend on the 

type of project.  For specific questions, contact the City Building 

Official, Brad Ziel, at 208-691-4638 or City Hall. 

• If you notice a street light that is constantly on or off, contact 

Avista at 800-227-9187. It’s important that you have an accurate 

street location and poll number when you call.  

•  Do you need a document notarized? The Mayor, Treasurer, and 

City Clerk are all notaries. There is no fee for notary services.  

 



Kootenai County Emergency Alert Program  

Get alerted about emergencies near you news by signing up for 

Kootenai Emergency Alert Program.  

This system enables them to provide you with critical information 

quickly in a variety of situations, such as winter storms, flooding, 

major forest fires, unexpected road closures, evacuations of build-

ings or neighborhoods and more.  

You will receive time-sensitive messages wherever you specify: 

such as your home, mobile or business phones, email address, 

text messages and more. You pick where, you pick how.  

To Register or for more information visit:  

www.kcsheriff.com/228/Alert-Kootenai 

 

 

 Public Works Department  
• Thank you for your patience and understanding when plowing 

isn’t done as fast or as often as we would all like it to be. We   

also appreciate your effort in keeping vehicles off the street so 

that the plow can get through.  

• Residents may report an icy patch, an area that needs to be 

plowed, plow damage or other snow issues by calling          

(208) 689-3212 or (208) 889-0816 

• When walking your pets on trails, sidewalks, parks, and yards 

this winter, please be mindful of your neighbors and protect the 

environment from pet waste. The snow will not hide pet waste; 

when it melts in the spring, it will create an unsightly, sloppy 

mess if not picked up. Let’s keep the snow white and bright so 

it is not a mess in the spring  

 


